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Single Use

From: @vending-europe.eu>
Sent: Wednesday 23 November 2022 13:48
To: SingleUse
Cc:
Subject: Draft regulations to introduce an environmental levy on single-use disposable cups 

- EVA comments
Attachments: EVA - Response to Ireland Circular Economy (Environmental Levy) (Single-Use Cup) 

Regulations.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find attached comments on behalf of the European Vending & Coffee Service Association (EVA) in response 
to the consultation on the draft regulations to introduce a levy on single use cups. These are submitted in the ‘other 
stakeholder’ category, but the industry players would also be considered ‘retailers.’ 

We have deep concerns on the impact such a levy would have on the vending industry and its business model in 
Ireland. 

We are more than happy to discuss further with you our position. 

Kind regards, 
 

E-mail: @vending-europe.eu
www.vending-europe.eu

 
Communication & Public Affairs Manager 

European Vending & Coffee Service Association (EVA) 
44 rue Van Eyck, 1000 Brussels, Belgium 
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